MANUEL G. BATSHAW

October 22, 1984

Mr. Victor Teboul, Director,
Quebec Region,

Canada-Israel Committee,

1310 Greene Avenue, Suite 710,
Montreal, Quebec

H3Z 2B2

Dear Victor:

I understand that you, Charles Bronfman and I will meet on
Tuesday, November 6th, at 9:30 AM, at 41 Forden, to discuss
Mr. Bronfman's presentation which he will be making at the
C.J.F. Assembly in Toronto on the subject of Ashk.-Seph.
relationships.

Attached are some notes on the subject which I have prepared.

I hope you will come to the meeting with your recommendations
and additional comments.

Sincerely,
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